TNEB Tariff Change Letter Format for Business Consumer Letter
with Options to Manage Electricity Usage

Dear [Business Name],

We appreciate your continued patronage of TNEB's electricity services. We are writing to inform
you about a recent change in our tariff rates. Effective from [date], there will be a change in the
tariff rates for commercial consumers.

The change is necessary due to the increased fuel costs and operational expenses incurred by
TNEB. As a result, your electricity bill will increase by [percentage]%. For your reference, we
have included a comparison of the previous and new tariff rates below:

[Table with previous and new tariff rates]

We understand that this change may impact your business operations. Therefore, we suggest
that you use electricity wisely and follow our energy-saving tips. You can also enroll in our
energy-saving programs to reduce your bill. Our energy-saving programs include:

LED Lighting Retrofit Program

Solar Water Heater Program

Energy Efficient Chiller Program

If you are interested in any of these programs or have any questions or concerns regarding the
tariff change, please feel free to contact us at [contact information].

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,
TNEB



